From: | ell h.ne

To: Clerk
Subject: Support for the Solar Project at the Government Center
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 9:28:40 AM

Dear Clerk: Please forward this message to each of the Commissioners:

We hope you will, and urge you to, approve the grant submission for the solar installation at
the Government Center. We think the government center property is the perfect place for
this worthwhile project and installation. Thank you.
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